ART
Mrs. Shaarda

Third through sixth graders
completed their pointillism
projects and made a
beautiful nativity scene this
past month! They learned
about tints and shades and
how to create the
appearance of light with
paint. More Christmas
projects to come!

Kindergarten through second
graders completed a torn
paper owl project, made a
3-D thankful pumpkin, and
are currently working on
some very pretty Christmas
ornaments!

It is a pleasure to see the kids
create a project they can be
proud of and enjoy the
process of creating as well!

November 2017

SCIENCE
Mrs. Them

In November the K-2 classes
studied habitats. We began
by learning that God created
a habitat for each part of His
living creation. With wisdom,
purpose and love all living
things have a habitat. Each
habitat must provide shelter,
oxygen, food, and water to
be successful. The older
students also completed
classification activists for the
different animal groups.

The third-sixth grade class
learned about electricity. We
discussed that the
movement of electrons
creates electric current and
this current can flow in a
closed circuit. All the
components of this great
source of energy were made
during the first week of
creation. Students
experimented with batteries,
conducting wires, circuit
breakers and lightbulbs. They
had great fun and we will
continue this project by
experimenting on different
types conductors at our next
class.

MUSIC
Miss Noble

All of the music classes have
been hard at work learning
the words, rhythms and
melodies for the Christmas
musical songs! We have been
rehearsing with the actors
during chapel and all of the
students are doing a great
job. We have been learning
the choreography.

We should be ready to
perform on December 4 at
7pm. An invite is going home
with the kids on Friday to
invite friends and family.

We are praying for those
who will be coming to the
play that if they don’t know
Jesus their hearts will be
open to the gospel message
we will be sharing.

P.E.
Mrs. Byler

In P.E. during November, the
kids started playing hockey
and have been practicing
specific skills. We have been
doing drills on learning how
to handle the puck and how
to pass to partners. We will
continue to practice hockey
skills and play an actual
hockey game before
Christmas.

Next Coffee Chat
February 16

Mark your calendar!



Pics from November classes & new games



Field Trip -
Movement Lab

An American Ninja Warrior Gym

Students ran an American Ninja Warrior course
with the same obstacles they use on the show!
One obstacle was the infamous warped wall.
They also were able to tryout some of the other
obstacles like the salmon ladder, climb the rock
wall and jump in the foam pit from the
trampoline and the side.

November 2017

Packing Operation
Christmas Child Boxes

Thanks to all the families who donated items for
the boxes. They are all packed with lots of soccer
balls, dolls, play dough, soap, toothbrushes,
colored pencils, paper and whatever else could
fit.

The students had lots of fun deciding what to put
in the box and getting the lids to close!



Upcoming Events for [S!

Class - Dec 1

Christmas Dress

Rehearsal

Dec 3 - 1-3 Setup
3-5:30 Rehearsal

Christmas Musical
Dec4 @ 7 pm

IS Service Day - Dec 8
Class - Dec 15

Christmas Break
Dec 20-Jan 2

November 2017

Class-Jan 5

Class - Jan 19
Speech Meet

Class - Feb 2

Class - Feb 16
Valentine Party
Coffee Chat

IS Educational Expo
Feb 23



